Sat, Jun 9, 2018 at 9:28 PM



Re: Examining Books and Records

1 message

Donald Duckworth < duckworth.donald@gmail.com >

To: Laura Aflalo < lauraaflalo@gmail.com>

Cc: Richard Jebejian < Richard JEnt@yahoo.com>

Bcc: rita.moreno@lacity.org

Good Evening Laura...

We are happy to arrange an opportunity for you to review Melrose Business Improvement Association "books and records." I'm not sure if you still want to do this or not after Friday's meeting. I will be out of town next week through June 15. It seems to me like a big and unnecessary time investment on your part to look at Minutes, Board Members names & addresses, and budget expenditure report such as you already have. Nonetheless we are happy to accommodate your request. Or if there is anything specific you want, just tell me and I'll try to make it easy for you.

I look forward to talking with you when I return. Thank you.

On Thu, Jun 7, 2018 at 11:44 PM, Laura Aflalo lauraaflalo@gmail.com wrote:

Mr Duckworth & all Board Of Directors

As a member of the Melrose BID, we'd like to review the BID records and make photocopies as needed. I plan to inspect the records at your office with Mr. Richard Jebejian.

Once again, I want to remind you that all BIDS need to be in compliance with the Brown Act and they must be transparent for all property owners and BID members.

As you know, this is a time sensitive matter. Please let me know of a date and time, ASAP, as to when I can come to your office with Mr. Jebejian. We will bring our own photo-copy machine.

As a reminder, please forward this e-mail to all Board members, as well.

Thank you.

Laura